You have contacted THE EVERGREEN STATE COLLEGE previously about the Master in Teaching Program.

Applications are now being accepted for fall 2008 and need to be complete by April 18. You are encouraged to begin by sending in your application form to the Admissions Office, and remaining items can follow. For an application form and checklist, please see the MIT website at: http://www.evergreen.edu/mit/application/apply.htm
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email.

Maggie

